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January 3rd, 1924.

Prof essor H. A. Smith, 
Vice-Dean, Faculty of Law, 
McGill University.

Dear Mr. Vice-Dean

I have given careful consideration 
to your letter of December,12th and to the proposal for 

Summer School which you have there outlined.

I feel quité sure that the course 
would, be an extremely interesting one, but I am not yet 
quite convinced as to its drawing power and would like 
to talk it over with people more in touch with the

from which you might expect to obtain students.

There is, however, another point, 
and that is we must, I think, be prepared to find 
accommodation for students attending o,our ses here, and 
we shall be hard put to it to get enough room for those 
coming for the French School.
be full by reason of their own sum r courses so that 
we cannot look for any help from them. Taking all 
this into consideration, while I do not wish you to 
think that the project is definitely set aside, I 
feel that it will be impossible to make arrangements 
this year.
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Macdonald is going to

Yours faithfully.

Principal.
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